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 info@catawbalive.com | www.catawbalive.com

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Celebrator’s Conference
Payment due today.

Ladies, please check in the kitchen beneath the
silver counter for any dishes you may have.

Our nursery is growing!!! 
We have another baby boy on the way.  Proud parents
are Nic and Brittany Kimsey.  Grandparents are David
and Sherry Williams.  Let’s shower the Kimsey family with
gifts on May 4th.  A table will be set up in the foyer for
gifts. Nic and Brittany are registered at Target and
Amazon.

Dear Catawba Baptist,

I wanted to thank y’all for remembering me on Librarian
Appreciation Day the other week. We appreciate y’all’s
support and encouragement. Thank you,

Laura Weeks
Media Specialist
Independence Elementary School

Dear Catawba Baptist,

Thank you so much for the card and gift card for
Assistant Principal Day! I appreciate you all so much. 

Emily Hyatt
Independence Elementary School

Gratitude should be in our hearts the week after Easter.
Salvation through faith in Christ, who died on the cross
for our sins. Walking in newness of life through the
power of the resurrection. God has blessed us
abundantly. 

We should concentrate on the many blessings that God
has given us, whether it be family, food, or fun. Whether
it be the blessing of brothers and sisters in Christ or the
opportunity to worship together. God is good! And even
when times are tough, we know that He works things
together for good for those who love Him and are called
according to His purpose. Sometimes the tough times
help us to become more like Jesus (Rom. 8:28-29). As
David said in Ps. 34:8, "Oh, taste and see that the Lord is
good; blessed is the man who trusts in Him!"

We had office furniture donated to the church, so we are
getting rid of some of ours. Rather than take it to the
dump, we have put the furniture at the far end of the
gym. For whatever donation you see fit to give, it is
yours. 

-Pastor Ron



SUNDAY​​ 
8:00 | Men’s Prayer Time
9:15 | Sunday School Life Groups​​
10:30 | Morning Worship
6:00 | 1  Quarter Conference (Fellowship Hall)st

TUESDAY
6:30 | Men’s Video Study

WEDNESDAY
9:00 | Food Closet
10:30 | Chuck’s Study in Fellowship Hall
12:30 | Praying For Our Nation
6:00 | KIDS JAM, YOUTH, Young Adults
6:15 | Chuck’s Study in Chapel
7:30 | Celebration Choir Rehearsal 

THURSDAY​
10:00 | Grief Share Group
6:30 | Unchained

FRIDAY
6:30 | The Chosen

CHURCH LIFE AT CATAWBA UPCOMING EVENTS
GriefShare Group for the Loss of a Spouse
The GriefShare group will meet each Thursday, at 10 am
in the Connection Fellowship Hall. Contact Cheryl
Bumgarner or the church office for more information. A
sign-up sheet is in the foyer.

National Day of Prayer
We will not be having an official time of prayer here at
Catawba, but you are welcome to join the citywide
prayer celebration in downtown Rock Hill between the
Library and City Hall Thursday, May 1 at noon.

Kids Summer Camps
Details and registration are available online.

Catawba Sports Day
Sunday, May 4  at 10:30 am. Guest Speaker, Bobby
Richardson.

th

Men’s Fishing Event
May 10  at 7:00 am - 12:00 pm.th

Fishing Creek Lake, Hwy 21 Ramp. For more information,
contact David Carter.

Sign up for Graduation Sunday
Graduation Sunday will be on May 18 .
If you or a family member are
graduating, please let us know! Scan the
QR code or visit Church Center on our
website to sign up by May 4th.

th


